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PLEASE AIR THE FOLLOWING PSA AS OFTEN AS POSSIBLE DURING THE PERIOD MAY 

27 - 30, 2021 

 

The National Emergency Management Organisation (NEMO) invites all residents of Barrouallie and 

surrounding communities to a meeting at the Barrouallie Learning Resource Centre on Monday 30th May, 

2022 at 5:30 p.m.  

 

The purpose of this community meeting is to update residents on the plans to construct a satellite 

warehouse and emergency shelter at Barroauallie. Also, to discuss plans to preserve the petroglyphs 

located at the site. 

 

The meeting will be addressed by the following persons: 

• The Hon. Orando Brewster - Minister of National Mobilization, Social Development, Family, 

Gender Affairs, Youth, Housing and Informal Human Settlement and Member of Parliament for 

Central Leeward.  

• Representatives from the United States Southern Command Office 

• Representatives from NEMO. 

 

Residents are asked to make a special effort to attend this community meeting on Monday 30th May, 2022 

beginning at 5:30 p.m. at the Barrouallie Learning Resource Centre. 

 

 

 

-END- 
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